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BULLETIN BOARD - COMM CENTRE  

Per instructions received from L.R.H. the section of HAS' 
Policy Letter of April 21, 1957 which reads: 

"The keeping of the Bulletin Board is done 
by the  Association Secretary via H.C.O." 

is cancelled. 

Therefore the policy on the keeping of the Bulletin Board which 
is operative at this time is that section of HCO Policy Letter of 
April 9, 1957 which reads: 

"Postings and the condition of the board 
shall be the direct responsibility of the 
Receptionist under the Association Secretary." 

Please note and amend your hats accordingly. 

IrICO 
London 
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